
                                                 

 

 

 

                                                                          Addendum 2 
                            Consulting Services Agreement 
                             Tucson Unified School District 
 
 
The Tucson Unified School District entered into a Consulting Agreement with the 
 
Arizona School Boards Association through an agreement approved by the Governing  
 
Board and signed by Michael Hicks, Governing Board President on May 18, 2017.  This 
 
Agreement, by Addendum 1 to the Agreement, has a termination date of August 30,  
 
2017.  The Agreement establishes that the Arizona School Boards Association agrees  
 
to be retained by the District to provide consulting services for up to ten (10) “consulting  
 
days”.  “Consulting days” are defined in Exhibit A of the Agreement as “…an equivalent  
 
of up to 80 hours of consulting services.”  By the agreement of both parties, this  
 
Addendum to the Agreement, extends consulting services for up to an additional 20 
 
hours.  All other conditions, inclusive of all aspects of each party’s responsibility and 
 
compensation for services, of the original Agreement remain as established in the 
 
original Agreement. 
 
 
Michael Hicks                                                    Steve Highlen 
Governing Board President                               Executive Search Consultant 
Tucson Unified School District                           Arizona School Boards Association 
 
 
______________________  _______               ____________________   ________ 
Signature                               Date                     Signature                            Date 


